
 

 

8th February 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Election of Parent Local Advisor – result of request for nominations 

You will recall that I wrote to all parents and carers a short while ago notifying the vacancy 
for a Parent Local Advisor on the school's Local Advisory Board and inviting nominations 
to stand for election as a Parent Local Advisor. 

I am delighted to now report one nomination was received before the deadline of Tuesday 
6 February 2024 at 3:30pm. 

As no other nominations were received before this time, a ballot was not required and 
Karishma McKendrick became a Parent Local Advisor for a four-year term with effect from 
6 February 2024. 

On behalf of the Local Advisors, I would like to thank Mrs McKendrick for supporting our 
school by standing and welcome her to the Local Advisory Board. 

Yours faithfully 

Andrea Sykes 

  
Headteacher  
Returning Officer 
 

 


